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Proposed Amendments to Fed Rules - comments
Jack Schisler to: Rules Comments 02/13/2012 06:54 PM

Dear Mr. McCabe:

These are my comments on proposed amendments to the federal rules pertinent to my area of practice:

FRAP 28 & 28.1: These changes are welcome. They serve to streamline the process, and to avoid the
redundancy in current appellate practice.

FRCP 11: | believe it is a good practice to include the Padilla information. This admonition is being made
in the Western District of Arkansas currently, and is also part of written plea agreements when applicable.
| see no harm in admonishing any defendant with immigration issues of the possibility that a criminal
conviction could impact the defendant's immigration status.

Thank you for taking the time to consider these comments.

Jack Schisler

Jack Schisler, Fayetteville Chief
Arkansas Federal Defender Organization
3739 N. Steele Blvd. Suite 280, Fayetteville, AR 72703
tel 479.442.2306 fax 479.443.1904
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